MINUTES
REMS CISM TEAM MEETING & TRAINING

Monday, September 16, 2013

7:00 p.m. REMS Office

Sign in Sheet:

The following members were present: Debra Boyd, Melissa Krebs, Peter Shoars, Paul Peterson,
Laura Baxter, Lori Knowles, Ed Rodriguez, Dale Dickinson, Bob Zink, Michele Griffin, and
Trisha Copeland

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.
Old Business:

There will be a Group Crisis Intervention Class this Saturday and Sunday, September 21-
22 in Spotsylvania. Please call Melissa Krebs if you would like to take the class. So far, Bob
Zink and Debra Boyd are the only ones scheduled for the class. We have approximately
$9,441.80 left in the RSAF grant, if anyone wants to go to the Symposium to take either the
Group or Advanced Group. There are also a few other CISM Classes.

If you would like to order a safety vest - please let Lynn Platt know - the cost is $17 each.
I have the new tee-shirts - if anyone wants to purchase one they are $12.25 each.

Lynn Platt is handling ordering REMS CISM shirts (same color(Navy) and logo)) - the
cost is $20.00 for S, M, L, XL and $22.00 for XXL. If you are interested in ordering a shirt,
please let Lynn know (rescue_dad@verizon.net).

New Business:

Carolyn Marsh helped us finish up our grant request. We are asking for more training
funds, and funds to purchase Shirts and Coats.

Discussion regarding changing the Membership Meetings to the second Monday every
other month instead of the third Monday. This would not start until January 2014.

New Members:

No new members.
Call-Outs:
07/29 - Orange County - Fatal MVA (2 Peers)

REMINDER: It was agreed that we would be meeting EVERY OTHER MONTH; these meetings would now encompass both
a regular membership meeting and a training meeting.



08/11 - Colonial Beach - Pediatric Drowning - 3 Peers; 17 EMS/Fire; 3 Law Enforcement;
1 Physician and 3 Public

09/04 - Spotsylvania/Stafford - 35 Law Enforcement (6 Peers)

09/11- King George County - one-on-one

Training:

Training: CISM Presentations

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

The next meeting will be November 18, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Fredericksburg Police
Department. Paul Peterson is going to check to see if we can get those people who need
badges done that evening. | will let you know exactly where the meeting will be held.
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